
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

BIO FOR TODAY’S SPEAKER, ANTEAL GARGIULO:  I am a gradu-

ate of Eastern Kentucky Univ. with degrees in Special Education 

& Early Childhood Education.  I hold a Master’s Degree from 

Baptist Theological Seminary at Richmond, in Divinity and Theol-

ogy.  I work at Goochland HS as a history teacher and a special 

education case manager.  I have worked as Associate Pastor/

Youth Minister/Children’s Minister at several churches in VA & 

NC.  Served as a Campus Baptist Minister Intern at East Caroli-

na University.  Grew up at Monument Heights Baptist Church 

where I was involved in WMU from the time I was a bed-baby to 

an adult.  Currently am member of First Baptist—Richmond.  I 

am serving as the Team Leader for the Mental Health HOPE 

Team of the WMUV.  I have been on more mission trips than I 

can count both home and overseas.  In 2017, I will be going to 

Romania and Standing Rock with the WMUV.   

 

AFTER OUR SERVICE TODAY, the Youth are hosting a spaghetti 

dinner and silent auction fundraiser for missions.  Our speaker, 

Anteal Gargiulo, will be joining us so please come fellowship 

with her and enjoy a delicious meal.  You will also have an op-

portunity to bid on many great items.  We appreciate all the 

ways you support our Youth & Missions.   

 

MARCH 4 the women of the church and in our community are 

invited to make spring wreaths from 10:00—12:00.   

 

WMU CRAFT DAY in Richmond March 25th.  Sign up in the  

Narthex and contact Jeannie or Larraine if interested.   

 

PLEASE MAKE THE FOLLOWING CHANGES TO YOUR DIRECTORY: 

Craig, Jennifer, & Benjamin Cannon Teresa Kelley 

4949 Edwin Lane 7344 Mumford View Dr. 

Hayes, VA 23072 Hayes, VA 23072 

757-592-6969 (Craig) 

757-784-5385 (Jennifer) 
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Gloucester United Emergency Shelter Team (G.U.E.S.T.) 

THANK YOU! 

 

Gloucester Point Baptist Church served as an overnight shelter 

last month, where a warm and safe place for the homeless was 

provided, to sleep and to receive a hot meal.   

 

We can show Jesus we love him by loving one another and lov-

ing our neighbor as ourselves.  GPBC members definitely 

showed their Love for Jesus helping out with the  

GUEST ministry.   

 

Thank you: 

 For working a shift and to some for working several shifts.   

 For brining in food or preparing meals.   

 For leading a devotional.   

 For providing technical support so our Guests were able to 

watch the Superbowl.   

 For the help in moving tables and setup and cleanup.   

 

We are so very grateful to all the volunteers for giving of their 

time to care for others in need!   

 

A special thank you to Groves Presbyterian Church, Severn 

Church and the Girl Scout troops for providing dinners during 

that week.   

 

Thank you for all the love that everyone gave last week to those 

who needed it.   

 

This ministry has truly been such a blessing to GPBC and  

all involved.   
 

Providence Baptist Church will host in March, for the first time 

this year.  Please show your support that week.   
 

A volunteer training date will be held Sunday, March 5th at 

4:00pm at Abingdon Episcopal Church.   

 

Please call Pauline Littell (815-8030) if any questions.   
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